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Dear SCGES member, 

This is SCGES Flash News 6. 

The SCGES, together with the InterAcademy Partnership (IAP) and the 
International Science Council (ISC), has launched  
a global qualitative survey to understand how scientists experience 
participation in scientific organizations. 
 The survey explores access, roles, and leadership pathways; perceived benefits 
and barriers; organizational culture  
and inclusion; as well as policies, recognition, and experiences of discrimination. 
Your insights will help shape 
 recommendations to foster more equitable and inclusive participation. Men and 
women scientists active in academies, 
 unions, societies, and young academies are invited to take part. 
  
Take the survey online 
here :https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/scientific_organizations_survey 

🕒 Estimated time to complete: 50 minutes 📅 Deadline to respond: 6 July 
2025.   
Find out more:  
https://gender-equality-in-science.org/2025/06/05/share-your-experience-new-
global-survey-on-participation-in-scientific-organizations-deadline-6-july/. 
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Please disseminate SCGES Flash News 6, inviting your colleagues active in your 
union, or other scientific organizations,  
to take the survey as well. 
  

All the best 

Marie-Françoise Roy,  SCGES communication officer. 
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